
 
SANTA BARBARA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

On December 13, 2016, the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors will hold a public 
hearing in the County Administration Building Board Hearing Room, Fourth Floor, 105 E. 
Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, CA  93101.  The meeting begins at 9:00 a.m.  The following 
planning item will be heard in order of agenda placement, subject to the discretion of the Board:   
 
The Board of Supervisors will consider the following actions regarding adoption of a resolution 
for fees assessed by Planning and Development for permitting and enforcement services related 
to land use and development:  

(i) Adopt a resolution to restructure and adjust fees assessed by Planning and Development for 
permitting and enforcement services related to land use and development to be effective 60 
days from adoption; and  

(ii) Determine that the proposed resolution is not a project under the California Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to CEQA Guideline section 15378(b)(5) as this resolution 
involves an organizational or administrative activity of the government that will not result 
in the direct or indirect physical change to the environment.  

 
Anyone interested in these matters is invited to appear and speak in support or in opposition to 
this resolution.  Written comments are also welcome.  All letters should be addressed to the 
Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors, c/o Clerk of the Board, 105 East Anapamu Street, 
Santa Barbara, California, 93101. 
 
Details and staff analysis of the proposal may be reviewed at Planning and Development, 123 
East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, California, 93101 a week prior to the public hearing.   
 
If you challenge the project(s) in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or 
someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence 
to the Board of Supervisors prior to the public hearing.  For further information, please contact 
Steve Mason at (805) 568-2070. 
 

 


